
We’re Moving 
Professional Acupuncture and Physical Therapy will be 
closed the week of August 12th as we finalize our move.  

Effective August 19, 2024, our clinic will reopen at our new 
location in the Fisher Chiropractic building, located on the 
corner of 12th Avenue East and Superior Street, right next to 
the First Lutheran Church. 

Our new address will be: 
1118 East Superior Street 
Duluth, MN 55802 
(218) 724-3400 

What to expect in August 2024 

August 7th - is the last day of patient treatments at our current address 
• Please let us know if you will need supplements between August 7th and August 19th 

August 9th and 10th - join us at our one-of-a- kind moving sale at our current address! 

August 12th - August 16th - our clinic will be closed as we move from our current location 
to the Fisher Chiropractic building 

August 19th - our clinic will reopen for appointments 
• Our services will be the same 
• Our hours will be the same 
• Our phone number will be the same 
• Patient check-in - we ask that patients check in 15 minutes prior to the scheduled 

treatment time to give sufficient time for checking in and getting settled before your 
treatment 

• Parking 
- Designated patient parking spots are along the west side of the Fisher 

Chiropractic building 
- There is also metered on-street parking on Superior Street and on 12th Avenue 

East  

We look forward to serving you at our new location. 


